
 

 

30th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We would like to invite you join us for a Year 6 information evening on Thursday 6th October at 

6pm. 

The Senior Leadership team, Year Leaders and Form Tutors will be there to meet you and 

during the evening will share key information regarding the curriculum, homework, behaviour 

policy and standards, KS2 SATs, trips and how best we can work together in supporting your 

child.  

Due to maximum capacity numbers in our school hall, unfortunately we are unable to 

accommodate children and only two adults per pupil. 

We hope to see you there. 

Please confirm your attendance by completing the form via the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/r/qG67pQCatA 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs N Mancini 
Headteacher 
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